
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 10, 2024 
 
 
Hello fellow AWSC members, 
 
 
I’m apologize for not being there in person today.  I had a previous work commitment that I could not 
get out of.  Please know that I am missing all you! 
 
A really BIG THANK YOU to Linda A. for stepping in at the Area Service Workshop yesterday, and 
today to read this report.  I know she’s had a whole lot going on recently but she’s always willing to be 
of service.  Sincerely, Thank You Linda! 
 
I am blessed to be starting my 2nd year as the Iowa Area Treasurer.  One of the biggest things that 
I’ve learned with having a day job in Accounting (for a really long time); is that with any new 
task/position, I don’t make changes in the first year. This gives me time to connect the fiscal year 
dots.  After going through my 1st budget review, researching different projects for thought and task 
forces, I’ve learned a few things. As such, you will see notice some changes in the Treasurer’s 
Report. Hopefully you will see how these changes follow the budget line items more closely. The 
purpose of this is for easier tracking of expenses. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
shoot me an email. 
 
Lastly, please email your expense reports for today to areatreasurer@iowa-al-anon.org.  I will get a 
check to you as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
Love and Service, 
 
Michelle K. 
Iowa Area Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Thus, when we support the service arms of our fellowship, we ensure 
that the Al-Anon message will continue to be available to anyone who 
needs it.”  - How Al-Anon Works page 116 
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